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Hello, Division 12! I hope that everyone is

staying happy and healthy. As always,

something to keep in mind is dues. Dues are

$14 per member: $7 for International and $7

for the District. There is a new status called

"ACovid" for clubs that cannot meet. I advise

clubs to hold off on deciding this status. This

status allows a club that is not able to meet or

have a Key Club this year to start back next

year with no penalty. If you have any

questions regarding dues, feel free to email

me. 



SPRING RALLY
The Division 12 Spring Rally will be held

on Saturday, February 20th. If it is safe to

do so and a majority of clubs feel as

though it is, the spring rally will be held in

person at a location that will be soon

decided upon. If it is not safe or goes

against Covid-19 restrictions in the state

or counties which our clubs are in, the

rally will be held via zoom. I encourage all

clubs to attend as they will vote for the

new division 12 Lieutenant Governor.

Clubs can also nominate members for

outstanding key clubber, as well as

candidates for Governor, Secretary,

Treasurer, and International Office so that

they may possibly receive divisional

endorsement. All paid clubs are welcome

and suggested to attend. If you have any

questions regarding the Spring Rally,

Lieutenant Governor, or any elected

executive position, please feel free to

email me at dalton@ktkey.org.

Sadly, due to Covid-19, the

2019-2020 District Convention

had to be canceled. However,

the 2020-2021 District

Convention is still happening.

The K-T District Board is

actively planning our District

Convention that will be held on

March 19th - March 21st in

Gatlinburg, Tennessee! I can

not wait to see you all there.

District
Convention

  Key club week
Key Club week was an

amazing success. Whether

you participated at school, at

home, or in your community,

I want to see! If you took any

pictures of you celebrating

key club week please email

them to me at

dalton@ktkey.org or send

them in a direct message to

the Division 12 Instagram

@ktkeydiv12 


